
              

Tuesday 18th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Whole School Trip to Milton Keynes Theatre  

 

We have organised for the whole school to see the pantomime Snow white on Wednesday 4th January 2023 at 

Milton Keynes Theatre. 

 

The coaches will leave school at 11.30 a.m. and return to school at approximately 5.30 p.m. 

 

Please note there will be NO Afterschool Club on this day. 

 

All children will need to wear school uniform, have a coat and a healthy packed lunch with a bottle of water. You will 

be able to order a packed lunch through the Fresh Start website deadline for ordering is Thursday 29th December 

2022 before midday.  Bottles of water can be purchased from the school office at a cost of 50p. 

 

The PTFA have contributed £8 towards this trip, therefore the subsidised cost will be £13.75 or full amount 

£21.75, this includes an ice cream during the interval.  This will be uploaded on to School Money under the Shop 

tab. 

 

Contributions from parents/carers are voluntary and all pupils are entitled to take part irrespective of whether a 

voluntary contribution is made but trips may have to be cancelled if we do not receive sufficient funds. 

Please complete the consent form below and return to the school office. Thank you. 

 

Mr Smith 

Headteacher 

....................................................................................................... ...................................................................................................... 

 

Trip to Snow White Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

 

I/We agree/do not agree to .................................................................................................................(Name of child) 

taking part in the trip to see Snow White at Milton Keynes Theatre. 

 

I/We have paid £13.75 via School Money Shop       

I/We have paid £21.75 via School Money Shop       

 

Emergency Contact Name .......................................................................................................... 

 

Emergency Contact Number...................................................................................................... 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………..……(Parent/Carer)  

NEWBOTTLE & CHARLTON CEVA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Every person matters, every moment counts “I can do all this through him who gives me strength”  

Green Lane, Charlton, Banbury, Oxon OX17 3DN. Tel: 01295 811480  
Email: bursar@newbottle.northants-ecl.gov.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Peter Smith 

Chair Of Governors: Lady Hayter 
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